
Weekly Update 

Friday 9th February 2024 

Willow Class 

A fabulous week to finish off a 

fabulous term! 

Homework Celebration 

Thank you SO much for all making 

the time to come into our class on 

Monday (And for all the effort that 

went into their projects). The 

children thoroughly enjoy having you in 

and we do too! 

 

 

 

 

 
All equally wonderful! 

Well done Willow Class x Next time… Tea 

and coffee!  



News paper reports- What a success!!  

This has been a real challenge for 

many but with their motivated and 

determined attitude, we got there! 

 

 

 

 

 

Part Whole Method- Achieved!  

I couldn’t be more 

proud of Willow Class 

this term. They have 

worked extremely hard, 

especially in maths. We 

have been learning new 

methods for 

multiplication and 

division. With a lot of 

hard work (from both 

sides!) they can ALL 

complete a question and show their workings! Well done my 

little Willows! 



Finally… VOLCANO DAY!  
Their little faces 

say it all! 

 

Have a wonderful half term, ENJOY! 

Best wishes, Miss Grantham, and the Willow Class Team x 


